
 

 

51 Encombe Street, Plymouth, Devon, PL9 7GN 
 

 
29 March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we approach the Easter Break, I am writing to share some important 
information about Woodford Primary School on behalf of Westcountry 
Schools Trust.  
 
I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Laurie Archer has been successfully 
appointed to the post of headteacher at another WeST primary school. Mrs 
Archer will be taking up her new post at the start of the next academic year in 
September 2023. 
 
In the meantime, we will now seek to appoint a new deputy headteacher for 
Woodford Primary School and intend to launch a national recruitment 
campaign at the start of the Summer Term. 
 
We will update you with further news once the appointment has been made. 
 
I sign off by wishing everyone an enjoyable and peaceful Easter break. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 

Rob Haring 
CEO 
 
 
 


